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December 8, 2020 
 
Important Message from Mrs. Burrow: 
 
Due to staffing issues, Cole R-V School District students in grades PreK-12 will enter Plan C (virtual learning) 
starting Tuesday, December 8, with students returning on Tuesday, December 15 unless circumstances 
change. Any individual students in quarantine will be allowed to return as soon as their specific quarantine 
ends. 
 
BOOKS & MATERIALS 
All necessary books and materials will be sent home with students today, December 7. Elementary students 
who are NOT enrolled in Google Classroom must pick up assignments on Wednesday, December 9 from 
12:00-6:00pm. 
 
ELECTRONIC NEEDS 
Chromebooks will be sent home with students today for those families who requested devices during our last 
round of virtual learning.  
 
If any of our families need a Chromebook, please contact the appropriate office to request. Any NEW requests 
for Chromebooks must be picked up, in order to complete checkout paperwork. The district will check out one 
Chromebook per family, unless circumstances require other arrangements. If you do not have a device or WiFi, 
the district can provide a desktop computer with a thumb drive with assignments upon request. 
 
ELDON CAREER CENTER 
Students enrolled in Eldon Career Center WILL continue to attend class, unless they are under individual 
quarantine. Students will ride the bus as usual, and will meet in the front parking lot each morning to meet the 
bus. 
 
INTERNET ACCESS 
Bus hotspots will be activated soon. In the meantime, school WI-FI is available 24/7 for Chromebooks or any 
personal devices in the front and back HS parking lots, close to the building perimeter.  
 
To join our guest WIFI: 

Our network name is:  EagleNet 
Username is:  eugene.eagle@coler5.us 
Password is:  eagle  
 

Please keep the login information secure, and do not share with anyone other than students in our district. 
 

HOMEWORK 



Please be patient as we mobilize into Plan C. The teachers will contact all students regarding when 
assignments will start and how assignments will get sent to students. The dropbox at the High School entrance 
is available for any students that wish to submit paper/pencil homework. Please have all submitted 
assignments marked with the student name. 
 
MEALS 
Breakfasts and lunches will be provided to any district families upon request, by pickup only. If you wish to 
order meals, please call Nina Kilson at (573) 498-4023 or email ​nina.kilson@coler5.us​. The deadline to sign up 
is Tuesday, December 8 at 10:00am. A full week of meals will be available for pickup at the HS front entrance 
from 12:00pm-2:00pm on December 8. If virtual learning is extended, those who signed up for meals will be 
automatically renewed. 
 
IMPORTANT NUMBERS 
Central Office (573) 498-4007 or (573) 498-4099 
High School Office (573) 498-4001 
Elementary Office (573) 498-4002 
Technology (573) 498-4005 
Food Service (573) 498-4023 
 
LASTLY 
Cole R-V wants our students to come back as soon as possible, and we are working hard to do our part in 
making that happen. We strongly encourage all our district families to use this time at home cautiously. Be 
aware of any COVID-19 symptoms, quarantine if any symptoms arise, be mindful and adhere to health 
department and CDC guidelines. 
 
Any updates will be posted on the district website: ​www.coler-v.k12.mo.us​. 
 
Thank you, 

 
Dawna Burrow 
Superintendent 
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